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May 1, 2018 

Ms. Debby Fernandez 
City of Santa Clara 
Planning Division Office 
1500 Warburton Avenue 
Santa Clara, CA 95050 

File: 33722 
Saratoga Creek 

Subject: Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration - 2780 El Camino Real Moonlite 
Lanes Townhome Development Project 

Dear Ms. Fernandez: 

The Santa Clara Valley Water District (District) has reviewed the Initial Study and Mitigated 
Negative Declaration (IS/MND) for the 2780 El Camino Real Moonlite Lanes Townhome 
Development Project, received on March 29, 2018. 

The District does not have any facilities or right of way within or adjacent to the project site; 
therefore, a District permit is not required for the project. The District has no other comments 
regarding the project. 

If you have any questions, or need further information, you can reach me at (408) 630-2479, or 
by e-mail at LBrancatelli@valleywater.org . Please reference District File No. 33722 on future 
correspondence regarding this project. 

Sincerely, 

~h--_x:::....0 _-..,,..> 
Lisa Brancatelli 
Assistant Engineer II 
Community Projects Review Unit 

cc: U. Chatwani , C. Haggerty, L. Brancatelli , T. Hemmeter, File 

Our mission is to provide Silicon Valley safe, clean water for a healthy life, environment, and economy. • 




